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April 30, 2020 
 
 

To the Parents/Guardians of Martha Currie Students, 
 
Amazing that we are on the brink of May!  Please know that we are in constant communication with 
the District regarding the future of schooling.  At this time, there are still not any definitive answers 
about timelines, but we will be updating our families as soon as we have set information. 
 
In the meatime, we want to acknowledge the work that some people were prepared (and had started 
preparing) to do before events got cancelled.  We always appreciate people going above and beyond 
the call of duty.  First off, Mr. D. Bourassa had planned some wonderful pieces for our Spring Concert.  
It is too bad that they were not able to be followed through, but thanks for the effort in prepping it all.  
As well, our amazing PAC had done a lot of leg work to get ready for the big Spring Fair.  On that 
note, we want to give a huge thank you to the incredible work that PAC has done all year long.  They 
truly are partners with the school and are always striving to try to do more for our kids. 
 
On that note, we would also like to acknowledge the great communication we have been getting from 
our PAC Exec.  The Co-Presidents (Brenna Jacks and Marisa Tucci) have been in touch with us 
frequently to keep us in the loop about PAC’s work, and they have offered to help in multiple ways.  
Please find a message from the executive below. 
 
As you are aware, tomorrow is a professional development day.  Our staff have many online learning 
opportunities tomorrow, and we would like to wish our families a healthy long weekend! 
 
 

Sincerely, 
Bobby Samra   and   Rachel Ladd 
  (Principal)         (Vice-Principal) 
 
 

Letter from PAC Executive 
 
Hello to all of the wonderful Martha Currie Families!     
We hope that you are all doing well and that you and your families continue to stay healthy at home.   
We wanted to reach out to you to let you know that we miss you and that we are all still available.  We 
continue to work together for the school and the kids.   We are in contact with the school 
administration, the BCPAC and the District PAC to guide us on decisions during the pandemic.   
We are still a functioning PAC and please contact us at marthacurrie.president@gmail.com if you have 
any questions  or concerns.   
 
We are thinking of you and your families.  We are available to answer any PAC related 
communications.   
 
Thank you and Take Care! 

 


